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MEMO 

 

  

To: Mayor and City Council 

From:   Grace Bandstra, Deputy City Clerk 

Date:   May 23, 2023 

Subject: Ames on the Half Shell 

 

The City Council approved an 8-month license for the Ames Jaycees to host Ames on 

the Half Shell at the April 25, 2023, City Council meeting.  A similar type of license 

has been issued for this event in previous years. However, the Iowa Alcoholic Beverage 

Division (ABD) has reviewed the license submission and determined a series of 5-day 

liquor licenses is more suitable for the event. ABD has requested that the Jaycees submit 

new applications for 5-day licenses.  

The Ames Jaycees have submitted applications and are working with ABD to meet 

insurance requirements. All information has stayed the same on the applications, with 

the only change being the type of license. Council approval of 5-day licenses for the 

following dates is requested (pending dramshop review): 

• June 1 – June 5, 2023 

• June 8 – June 12, 2023 

• June 15 – June 19, 2023 

• June 22 – June 26, 2023 

• June 29 – July 3, 2023 
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